
Memo 

To: University Senate Awards Committee 

From: Darrell Eddy 

Date: May 11th, 2023 

Re: University Senate Unclassified Outstanding Staff Award 

It is with honor and gratitude that I accept the nomination for the 2023 Outstanding Service 
unclassified staff award.  With 35 years of I.T. experience, I’ve served the Louisiana Tech 
University community for over 25 years.  During my tenure, I’ve had the privilege of meeting 
some great researchers, teachers, staff, and of course students. 

My goal has always been to provide solutions using the most efficient manner to enhance the 
productivity of those that I serve.  I thrive on solving problems. 

Louisiana Tech has provided me with a place to practice and enhance my skills and develop 
relationships and network with other I.T. professionals around the country. 

 Not only do I primarily support the technology needs of the College of Business, but I also 
support the efforts of the entire university through Instructional Technology initiatives and other 
Information Technology solutions.   I work with an awesome team of I.T. professionals and we 
do our best to meet the needs, and it is the collective effort of all of us that makes it possible for 
me to do my job. 

I believe in what we are producing here at Louisiana Tech and regularly support the efforts 
through giving.  As the adage goes; “it’s a poor frog that doesn’t praise his own pond”. 

Thank you to those that nominated me, and to those who voted for me to be considered for this 
award.   

Sincerely, 

Darrell E. Eddy 
Darrell E. Eddy 
Division of Information Technology 
Louisiana Tech University 
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To Whom It May Concern:     May 10, 2023 
 
I am writing in support of the nomination of Mr. Darrell Eddy for the 2023 University Senate’s 
Outstanding Service Award for unclassified employees. Darrell has served as IT Coordinator and 
Network Administrator for the Division of Information Technology since the campus 
reorganization in 2019.  While his responsibility over IT now spans the entire University he 
remains housed in in the College of Business, as he has been over the past 25 years, supporting 
the needs of faculty, students, and staff. He does it all with integrity and excellence! 
 
Darrell has been the driving force for the implementation of cutting-edge technology in the 
College and across our campus to support our teaching and research. He provides assistance and 
training to our faculty, but most importantly, he maintains the usefulness of our systems as both 
the technology and our needs evolve. I believe that because of this we were able to bring all 
COB classes online within 72 hours during the COVID-19 shutdown. I also believe that these 
factors and his involvement contribute to the successful delivery of our Nationally ranked 
Professional Online MBA program (USNews and World Report Best MBA Programs in the US, 
2022-2023; Ranked #1 Online MBA in Louisiana). 
 
Perhaps because Darrell is a consistent donor to the Louisiana Tech University foundation, he is 
cognizant of the need for effective as well as cost efficient technology solutions. Regardless of 
the reason, his work this past year to replace bulb projectors with laser projectors will save the 
University thousands and is commendable. Darrell’s expertise is sought outside of the University 
as well. This year he was asked to be a presenter at Howard Industries’ Technology Expo. His 
presentation on audio visual solutions in higher education for the “new normal” focused on post-
pandemic challenges and the enrollment reductions in higher education. 
 
After 25 years of service to the Louisiana Tech university, I can confidently say that Darrell has 
positively impacted thousands of students and hundreds on faculty and staff. He is an integral 
part of our College of Business and of the University. Without any reservation, I recommend 
Darrell Eddy to you as the recipient of the 2023 Outstanding Service Award. His attitude and 
performance are exemplary, and I am proud to call him as a colleague. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher L. Martin, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Business 
 




